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Just wanted to STRONGLY OPPOSE this bill.  Mail in voting is a crucial part of 

Oregon life and it helps uphold democracy at a time that the federal government is 

actively trying to destroy it.  Restricting voting and dismantling democracy are the 

opposite of Oregon values.  Personally, mail in voting helps me make better choices 

while voting.  It makes it much easier to research every ballot measure and candidate 

in more detail and make an informed decision.  It also helps people who are disabled 

or have hectic work schedules still participate in our democracy.  We MUST keep 

mail in voting in Oregon.   

 

Thank you for your time!   

 

Conway 


